From:  Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 6/26/2014 10:03:37 AM

To: Sepideh Khosrowjah (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:

Bec:

Subject: Response Letter

We should have a responsive letter to the false allegations by the end of the day.

Brian K. Cherry

PG&E Company

VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street

San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

SB GT&S 0082102
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